
July 24th, 1926 . 

Dear Madam, 

Thank you for your letter of the 19th July, which I must 

apologise for not having unswered sooner . I waited to get into 

touch with t~rs . Carter about the matter. The 11 guineas which 

you received from Bedford Collep,e as for the session and 

inclusive of the 5 guineas which you received from the League o:f 

Red Cross Societies last Christmas. You have therefore received 

an over payment of 5 guineas . If you would be good enough to ma1 

repayment of this amount direct to Mrs . Carter it would be a 

great convenience. 

Yours truly, 

Secretary. 

Lady Mabelle Egerton, 
Hon. Sec . East Sussex Nursing Federation, 

32 , Ashley Gardens , 
s .. 1 . 


